
 

 

 

Event Report on  

 “The Vision”- Aptitude training session 

 

  



 

Aditi – Women Development Club, DGCT organized the AICTE-SPICES 

sponsored “The Vision” – Aptitude training session under the banner of Learn to win 

on 7th September 2022 between 9.30 am and 12.30 pm in DGCT Auditorium. 

The objective of the session was to enhance the problem-solving skills, to 

improve the basic mathematical skills of students. Students should be able to 

understand the use of aptitude in all the spheres of career and prepare for them 

precisely. 

The resource person was Mr. Ananda Vishakan RC, Training Manager, Code 

Shastra. He taught the students the basics of quantitative aptitude and offered easy 

methods of solving problems in an efficient and quick way. Students learnt the 

basic approaches interestingly and solved the problems eagerly. The resource 

person answered all the queries raised by the students and made the problem 

solving very simple for students. 

The session was closed with positive feedback from students. Dr. G. Suresh, 

AP/Maths coordinated the event successfully. 

No. of Participants: 205 

 

 

 

  



 

Glimpses of “The Vision” 

  


